Public Works Department
300 E. Chapman Ave.
Orange, CA 92866

July 31, 2025

Dear Resident/ Property Owner:

This is to inform you that the City Traffic Commission will be hearing a request to add a
Neighborhood Parking Permit Program on the following street(s):

e The west side of Pixley Street from Chapman Avenue to Maple Avenue,
excluding the non-residential frontages

e Both sides of Parker Street from Chapman Avenue to Maple Avenue,
excluding the non-residential frontages

The matter will be considered at the August 13, 2025, meeting of the City Traffic
Commission. The meeting is scheduled at 5:30 p.m., in the City Council Chamber,
located at 300 East Chapman Avenue.

You and any other interested party are encouraged to attend this meeting and express
your opinions and/or concerns regarding this issue. Please feel free to contact Maria
Flores at (714) 744-5525 or mpflores@cityoforange.org if you have any questions.
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